
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

18 March 2024 
 
Dear Parent or Carer, 
 
RE: Business Experience Day at CU Scarborough  
 
We have organised a trip to the Business Experience Day at CU Scarborough 
University campus on Thursday 25 April. The day will be packed full of engaging and 
interactive workshops themed around skills within Business. Students will get the 
chance to experience life at the Scarborough Campus, as well as meet their tutors and 
take part in sessions which reflect the core principles taught in Year 1 of the degree 
programme – giving them a real feel of what it is like to study a Business degree. 
Students will also hear from guest speakers on the day, who will share their own 
journeys in Business and hopefully inspire the next generation of future entrepreneurs. 
 
The bus will leave at 9 am and will return by approximately 3 pm. Students should 
meet in the Sixth Form Common Room at 8.50 am. CU Scarborough are providing 
transport and lunch free of charge for this event, so there will be no cost to students 
for this visit. In order for your child to take part in the visit, please complete the consent 
form via the following link by Thursday 21 March: 
https://forms.office.com/e/BWGvwAyS5C. 
 
Yours faithfully,  
 

 
 
Miss H Robinson 
Careers Guidance Lead 

 

https://forms.office.com/e/BWGvwAyS5C

